
Enhancing Child Health in Oregon (ECHO)  
Medical Home Learning Collaborative Project Policy Meeting 

Thursday, November 6th @ 8am-12pm 
Portland State University - Smith Memorial Student Union (SMSU Room 238) 

1825 SW Broadway Portland OR 97201  
 

Current Attendees: 
Oregon State Legislators 

• Representative Mitch Greenlick – District 33: Portland  
• Representative Alissa Keny-Guyer – District 46: Portland 
• Senator Elizabeth Steiner Hayward – District 17: NW Portland/Beaverton 

 
Oregon Health Policy Board (OHPB) 

• Zeke Smith – Chair 
• Carla McKelvey  – Vice Chair; Secretary-Treasurer of the                            

Oregon Pediatric Society 
 
Office of the Governor / Oregon Coalition of Health Care Purchasers   

• Sean Kolmer – Health Policy Advisor;  
Board Chair of the Public Employee Benefit Board (PEBB) 

 
Oregon Health Care Quality Corporation (Q-Corp) / Patient Centered  
Primary Care Institute (PCPCI)  

• Mylia Christensen – Executive Director 
• Kate Elliott – Program Manager, PCPCI Program 

 
Oregon Academy of Family Physicians (OAFP) 

• Kerry Gonzales – Director 
• Evan Saulino – OAFP President (‘13-‘14); Clinical Advisor for the  

Oregon PCPCH Program; Physician at Providence Medical Group 
 
Center for Evidence-based Policy (CEbP) 

• Pam Curtis* – Director  
 
Oregon Center for Children & Youth with Special Health Needs (OCCYSHN) 

• Marilyn Hartzell – Director 
 
Institute on Development & Disability (IDD) 

• Michael Harris – Director of Pediatric Psychology, OHSU 
 
Oregon Department of Education: Early Learning Division 

• David Mandell – Director of Policy & Research 

Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
• Leslie Clement – Chief of Policy 
• Jeanene Smith – Chief Medical Officer;  

Administrator, Oregon Health Policy & Research 
• Lori Coyner – Director of Health Analytics 
• Dana Hargunani – Director of Child Health; Staff, Joint Committee for  

the Early Learning Council & Oregon Health Policy Board  
 

OHA Transformation Center 
• Chris DeMars – Director of System Innovation 
• Ron Stock – Director of Clinical Innovation 

 
OHA Patient-Centered Primary Care Home Program (PCPCH) 

• Nicole Merrithew – Director 
• Jill Boyd – Practice Enhancement Specialist 

 
OHA Public Health Division 

• Lillian Shirley – Director 
 
OHA Center for Prevention & Health Promotion: Adolescent Health 

• Bob Nystrom – Interim Center Administrator;  
Adolescent, Genetic and Reproductive Health Section Manager 

• Liz Thorne – Adolescent Health Policy & Assessment Specialist   
 
OHA Center for Prevention & Health Promotion: Maternal & Child Health / Title V  

• Cate Wilcox – Title V Director, Maternal & Child Health Section Manager  
 
OHA Addictions and Mental Health Division 

• Pam Martin – Director  
• Brooke Rizor - Program and Policy Development Specialist 

 
OHA Medical Assistance Programs 

• Judy Mohr Peterson* – State Medicaid Director  
• Jay Yedziniak – Senior Policy Advisor 

 
*Attendance is tentative. 

 

 

 


